
Hello once again Paige’s Pilots! 

 

This is a reminder that shirt and hat orders will need to be in by Monday, July 8th, at noon in order to 
receive our shipment in time for the fundraiser on the 25th.  For more information on the shirts please 
click here to view my last communication and how to order.  If you have already placed your order, 
thank you.  You should have received an email confirming it.  If you have not then your order did not 
process please contact me as soon as possible. 

 

If you simply need access to the site you may place your order on our new Paige’s Pilots website!  A 
direct link to the ordering page may be found here.  You will also start to see all past team 
communications archived on our website! 

 

In addition to ordering shirts and hats my goal is to help us gain a social presence.  You will see more 
about that in the next couple of weeks as we approach the Tour de Cure.  If you have any questions 
about the tour, gear, donation matching, etc. I will endeavor to place those answers on the FAQ page of 
the website.  For those of you eligible for AAG matching funds I will have a PDF available on the FAQ site 
today for quick reference in obtaining those funds. 

 

We are rapidly approaching our ride and currently just under 50% of our team goal.  If you have a few 
moments this weekend please reach out to your friends, co-workers, and family for support.  I promise 
to do the same. 

 

Remember, orders must be in on the website by Monday the 8th at noon.  If you have any issues please 
contact me directly.  Looking forward to sharing the road with all of you again soon! 

 

Joe Lenney 

josephlenney@comcast.net 

http://www.paigespilots.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/First-team-gear-email-1.pdf
http://www.paigespilots.com/
http://www.paigespilots.com/teamgear
http://www.paigespilots.com/communications
http://www.paigespilots.com/FAQs
https://donations.diabetes.org/Tour2020PC2/dashboard.html?pc2_page=center&fr_id=12751#pc2=report-team

